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PUBLIC  NOTICEAsk for a
Receipt for Service. 

It’s your right.

Don’t leave 
without it.

All USDA representatives must provide you with a receipt upon 
request, for any approved, denied, or requested services.

1-800-880-4183

Should you experience any problems obtaining a Receipt for Service, 
 call the USDA Office of Advocacy and Outreach Toll-Free at


